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Prospective PFISP Application Process
If the proposed amendments are made to Ontario Regulation 156/18 under the Child, Youth and Family Services Act, 2017 (CYFSA) to operationalize the statutory provisions relating to PFISPs in the CYFSA, the Ministry plans to put in place an application process intended to establish consistency and transparency in assessing how applicants meet the designation requirements.
To assist entities in understanding the assessment process, the Ministry intends to develop an associated guide that outlines the expectations regarding the type of information to be submitted in support of an application for a PFISP designation. For greater clarity, the Ministry intends to set out specific examples of the types of information to be provided. The proposed examples include:
· information on how the entity assesses children and families for services and supports, including intended outcomes;
· letters of support from bands or First Nations, Inuit and Métis communities; and/or
· information about an entity’s service contracts or other relevant relationships with bands or First Nations, Inuit and Métis communities.
The Ministry is proposing that entities submit their application through an email address that will be monitored by Ministry staff.  




